John Fallon

From: Greg Veliz ‘

Sent: Monday, December 05, 2016 3:50 PM

To: Marcus A. Davila

Cc: Mark Finigan; John Fallon; Rod Delostrinos
Subject: RE: Truck purchase Public Works
Absolutely, good call.

GWV

Sent via the Samsung Galaxy S®6 active, an AT&T 4G LTE smartphone

-------- Original message --------

From: "Marcus A. Davila" <madavila@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>
Date: 12/5/16 2:47 PM (GMT-05:00)

To: Greg Veliz <gveliz@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>

Cc: Mark Finigan <mfinigan@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>, John Fallon <jfallon(
Delostrinos <rdelostrinos@cityofkeywest-fl.gov>
Subject: Truck purchase Public Works

Greg,

In the public works budget it was set up to purchase 5~ % ton (F250) trucks to go

acityofkeywest-fl.gov>, Rod

along with the replacement plan. Now

that is has come time to order the trucks the department has determined that the replacement need is 4™ % ton trucks

and one 1 ton (F350) Truck. John has priced out the trucks and even with the cha
budgeted amount.

Please approve this purchase and change to the line item for us to proceed.

THANK YOU
MARCUS DAVILA
CELL (305) 747-0163

nge in order we are still within the




